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Commercial and Private Pesticide Applicators Can Track 
their Recertification Course History Online 

 
Who is affected by this advisory? 

All licensed commercial and private pesticide applicators may benefit from this online report. 

 

Why is DEP issuing this advisory? 

The Department is issuing this advisory to inform all licensed commercial and private pesticide 
applicators that they can now access and track their pesticide recertification course history online. 

 

What should I do? 

If you are a New Jersey licensed pesticide applicator, you may now access your recertification course 
history online by visiting the Licensing and Pesticide Operations Links page and selecting the 
applicable link.  In order to view your training history you will need to supply your license number, 
date of birth and last four digits of your social security number. 

 

What is DEP doing? 

The Department is committed to creating new methods to better serve the regulated community.  This 
report provides commercial and private pesticide applicators with online access to their recertification 
course history information, allowing them to more easily track their courses and credit units 
throughout the five year recertification period and helping them to stay up-to-date on required training.  

 

Who should I contact with questions? 

For questions pertaining to pesticide training, please contact the Bureau of Licensing and Pesticide 
Operations at (609) 984-6507. 

 

Where can I get more information? 

For more information about the Bureau of Licensing and Pesticide Operations, please visit 
http://www.nj.gov/dep/enforcement/pcp/bpo.htm.    
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For more information about our Compliance Advisory program or 

to comment on this advisory: 

NJDEP Compliance Advisories are an electronic notification service of the NJDEP Compliance & 
Enforcement Program providing information to subscribers notifying them of upcoming important 
developments involving NJDEP’s Compliance & Enforcement Program and their customers including 
changes in regulations, training opportunities, compliance assistance information and more. We 
generally issue 15-20 compliance advisories annually. 

In addition, the NJDEP’s Compliance and Enforcement Program (C&E) is pleased to announce that 
we are now on Facebook.   Our goal is to provide our stakeholders and the regulated community a 
new way to connect and share relevant and useful compliance assistance topics, upcoming training, 
regulatory updates and recent advisories on a regular basis.  Click on this link: 
https://www.facebook.com/NJDEPComplianceandEnforcement and “Like” our page to receive up-to-
date information as soon as it is available. 

 
 
Compliance Advisory Homepage: http://www.nj.gov/dep/enforcement/advisories.html 
Advisory Comments may be directed to: http://www.nj.gov/dep/enforcement/survey.html 
 
Please note this advisory is intended to be a summary explanation of a department initiative.  It does not include all potentially 
applicable requirements.  If you have any questions related to compliance with this initiative, please contact the Enforcement number 
listed above. 
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